
  

 

215 N. 5th St. 
Burlington, IA  52601 

(319) 753-5281 
                                                                                                                     E-mail: donslarue@centurylink.net 
LODGE #84  –  IOWA’S OLDEST SINCE 1888                                           Artfarneys@aol.com 

 

ISSUE #136                                   LODGE MEETINGS THURSDAY 4/3 & 4/17 @ 7:30                            APRIL 2014 
 

New Members 
During the last couple of months, we signed up three new members.  They are Rich Adams 
sponsored by Art Klein, Matt Trexel sponsored by Dana Johnston, and Heather Burgdorf sponsored 
by Michelle Phillips.  We would like to welcome these new members to the Lodge and look forward to 
seeing them at club functions.   
              

April 4th - Installation of officers 
Installations of officers will be on Thursday, April 3rd at 7:30pm. Please come and join in on 
welcoming our new officers. New Exalted Ruler - Dana Johnston, Leading Knight - Jeff Johnson, 
Loyal Knight - Michelle Phillips, Lecturing Knight - Justin Sapp. Trustees - Don LaRue, Larry Beck 
and Paul Miller. 
        

Elks National Foundation 
Since the Lodge year is almost over, the Officers and Trustees worked hard to get our donations to 
the Foundation up from last year.  The total we ended up with this year is $28.67 per member which 
is right now leading the state.  We will know more in the month of March if we will take home the 
coveted prize of 1st place or end up in 2nd like we did a couple of years ago.  More on this to follow!   

Why should you donate to the Elks National Foundation? 
Our lodge received this email on 3/10/14 for our application for $2000, read below... 
 
"Congratulations! Your Lodge's 2013-14 Gratitude Grant application has been approved! Your Lodge will 
soon receive an approval letter, a grant check, and a Final Report Form in the mail." 
 
This grant makes possible for our lodge to give out dictionaries to third graders in many of our 
outlying towns, sponsors our movie night and this year the board has designated monies to the 
Burlington Girl Scout Service Unit #922 that is hosting the Tech-NO Camp at Camp L-Kee-Ta this 
summer. Our Elks Lodge will help with this camp by having the Drug Awareness trailer there and 
some of our Elks will help with some programs. All the money will be used for the camp and for girls 
to attend that normally would not be able.            
 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 
4th Tom Parrott                                           4th Dal Thompson                                        5th Erik Bullinger  
10th Chip Sexton                                          17th Tom Burch                                            20th Jeff Pence            
23rd Dick Griffith                                      28th Marcus Chezum                             28th Kari Ita-Haltmeyer 
29th Michael Hild                                                                                                                29th Jim Nagel 

 BREAKFAST ON SATURDAY APRIL 5TH! 
SOCIAL HOUR 7:00AM – BREAKFAST 8AM- 11AM 

 $6.00 ALL YOU CAN EAT 
Come and join us on Saturday, April 5th. Pancakes, sausage, bacon and 
biscuits & gravy will be served, all for the great deal of $6.00. Of course, don’t 
forget we will be having Bloody Marys and Mimosas for $2.00 each.  

Come and enjoy the fun of Breakfast with fellow Elks and friends…. 



 
 

DON'T MISS THE  SPECIAL DINNER, APRIL 11TH DINNER   
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 

 

On Friday the 11th we will serving Whole Catfish.  Don't miss this special dinner as there will be 
awards presented along with raffles and fun. Please plan to attend and bring a member you have 
not seen for awhile,  prospective new member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning 
to attend, please call in a reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A  
covered dish is always appreciated.   
 


